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Dear Families

This anti-Bullying Waek,
let's make & nolie about bullylng.

MAKE A

NOISE

ABOUT
BULLYING

You will have
received a letter from us this week, regarding anti bullying
week. To show support for this event, we are asking children
to wear odd socks THIS MONDAY 13t of November. Itis a
normal school uniform, with odd socks! We will be having an
assembly on the theme on Monday and celebrating all the
work that we have completed on the Friday.

Can | remind parents, that the school uniform consists of
black shoes, some children are starting to wear different
colour trainers.

| have added some dates for your diary to the letter, and | will
be adding all the Christmas dates too.

The children have been really busy this week and we have had
a lovely remembrance worship this afternoon. | have seen
some beautiful poems by the Y4s and some great paintings by
nursery.

The Y6 have also been to crucial crew, and | had some
amazing feedback from a member of staff who went with
them, saying that the class were so polite and a credit to the



school while they were away. | was so incredibly proud of
them.

Have a lovely weekend and remember ODD SOCKS ON
MONDAY!

obD $0ck DAY

MONDAY 13TH NOVEMBER
ANTI-BULLYING WEEK






